KARACHI METROPOLITAN CORPORATION

HUMAN RESOURCE MANAG? ENT DEPARTMENT
2nd Floor Old KMC Building M.A Jiftnah Road, Karachi.

O -
No: Sr. Dir/(HRM)/Dir(Serv)/KMC/2022/ i éa/ . Dated:%?a 2 /2022

SUBJECT: UNNECESSARY PRACTICE OF REISSUANCE OF HRM ORDERS
Reference: Letter No: GMH/MS/ESST/057/2022, dated 02-03-2022
Order No: Dit/ASH/ESTT/520/2022, dated: 26-02-2022

I am directed to refer your letter/ Orders on subject mentioned above issued from
our different offices.
It has been observed that various orders of the HRM, KMC, are being reissued/

notified, which is an unnecessary practice and should be discouraged.

Accordingly, it is advised to all concerned Departments and sub-sections not to
reissue such orders which have already been issued by the HRM, KMC, after due process and
with the approval of the Competent Authority.

Director (Services)
Human Resources Management
KMC

Sr. Director M&HS, KMC,

Copy for information to the:

All Heads of Departments for similar adherence, please.
Sr. Director HRM, KMC,

Director (ASH), MH&S, KMC,

MS (GMH), MH&S, KMC,

PS to Administrator, KMC,

PS to Municipal Commissioner, KMC,

Office record.
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